’ The Asset Management Industry
P SERVING INDIVIDUAL INVESTORS

INVESTMENT COMPANY INSTITUTE

MEMO# 1509

November 1, 1989

TIAA-CREF MAILING TO EMPLOYERS

November 1, 1989 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 13-89 RE: TIAA-CREF MAILING TO
EMPLOYERS As you know, the
SEC in August approved the settlement agreement filed in the TIAA-CREF proceeding. TIAA-
CREF is required under the agreement to mail a written notice to all employers with respect
to the availability of the transferability and lump-sum distribution options. Attached is a
copy of the notice that TIAA-CREF has mailed to employers. Kathy D. Ireland Associate
General Counsel Attachment
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